
Mental Health and Learning Disability
Inpatients 2018-19

The Department of Health today published statistics on inpatients and
compulsory admissions in mental health and learning disability hospitals in
Northern Ireland for the year ending 31 March 2019.

Launch of recruitment competition for
Londonderry Port and Harbour
Commissioners

The Department for Infrastructure has announced a recruitment campaign to
appoint a Chair to Londonderry Port and Harbour Commissioners.

NI Health and Social Care Workforce
Census – March 2019

The Department of Health today released details of the NI Health and Social
Care (HSC) Workforce Census as at 31 March 2019.

Preferred route for the Armagh East
Link Road confirmed

The preferred route for the proposed £20m Armagh East Link has been
confirmed.
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PRONI welcomes continuation of CAIN
partnership

Dr Michael Willis, PRONI Director, has welcomed the publication of previously
secret records through a continuing partnership between PRONI and Conflict
Archive on the INternet (CAIN).
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